
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

PATENTS AND COMPANIES REGISTRATION AGENCY 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

IMPLEMENTATION OF CASHLESS RECEIPTING 
 

The Patents and Companies Registration Agency (PACRA) wishes to inform the 
business community and the general public that a cashless payment system 
will be implemented starting 15th October to 1st November 2022.  The 

Agency will therefore no longer be accepting CASH PAYMENTS at any of 
its offices.  This is in line with government’s policy direction of providing e-
payment options for services. 

 
Customers are advised to use online payment options such as visa, master card 

and mobile money. For more details on the services of the Agency, visit 
www.pacra.org.zm  
 

Below is the schedule of implementation: 
 

OFFICE DATE 

Mansa 15th October 2022 

Kasama 15th October 2022 

Solwezi 15th October 2022 

Chipata 15th October 2022 

Kabwe 15th October 2022 

Kitwe 15th October 2022 

Ndola 1st November 2022 

Lusaka OSS 1st November 2022 

Lusaka HQ 1st November 2022 
 

 
 

Wilson Banda 
Acting Registrar and Chief Executive Officer 

 

http://www.pacra.org.zm/

